Killara High School

Enrolment Policy - Hebrew Program

Students applying to enrol at Killara High School have the opportunity to enrol in our Hebrew
program. Entry to the program is subject to approval by the BSW Board of Jewish Education (BJE).

Criteria for entry into the Hebrew program

Only open to students transitioning from Year 6 into Year 7

Evidence of continuity of Hebrew studies prior to enrolment at Killara High School (6 years)

BJE assessment of student's suitability to enter the program

Committment to continue Hebrew studies in Stage 4 (Year 7 and 8)

Submitting an application to enrol in the Hebrew program

¢ [f you have submitted an Expression of Interest, please wait until you receive an offer from us
to complete the online enrolment application.

¢ [f you have not completed the Expression of Interest, but meet the criteria above, please refer
to the Killara High School enrolments page for further details on how to submit an application.

o Please refer to the checklist for supporting documents required.

¢ On receipt of your application, we will liaise with the BJE to confirm if your student meets the
requirements to join the program.

o When the BJE notifies us of the outcome of your application we will contact you regarding the
next steps.

Other important information

e Out of area enrolment applications for students requesting to enter the Hebrew program will be
accepted if they meet the above criteria.

e The Hebrew program is made available at Killara High School by the NSW Board of Jewish
Education (BJE). They provide their own teachers and therefore charge subject fees.

o For further information about this program please contact the BJE on 02 9365 7900.

e The continuity of the Jewish program running at Killara High School is subject to change. There
is no guarantee that this program will continue running in future years.
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